
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF PHENIX CITY UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 
 WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY AND TUESDAY, 

APRIL 10TH & 11TH, 2023 
 WE WILL BE UPGRADING OUR OPERATING SYSTEM.  THIS UPGRADE WILL 

ALLOW US TO BETTER SERVE THE COMMUNITY 

DURING THIS TIME FRAME, NO PAYMENTS MAY BE
MADE ELECTRONICALLY, USING THE KIOSK, BY PHONE, OR 

IN PERSON – INCLUDING THE DRIVE-THRU.  PAYMENTS 
MADE VIA THE NIGHT DEPOSIT ON APRIL 10TH OR APRIL 

11TH WILL NOT BE POSTED UNTIL AFTER APRIL 12TH. 

YOU WILL NEED TO PAY YOUR UTILITY BILL ON/BEFORE 
SUNDAY, APRIL 9th TO AVOID ANY LATE/PENALTY FEES OR 

INTERRUPTION TO WATER SERVICES. 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE, THE UTILITIES DEPARTMENT WILL BE OPEN ON 
SATURDAY AND SUNDAY, APRIL 8TH & 9TH, 2023 FROM 8AM TO 4PM. 

THE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES ARE EXPECTED TO RE-OPEN AT 
8:00 AM, WEDNESDAY, APRIL 12, 2023. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE WHILE WE WORK HARD TO 
IMPROVE OUR SERVICES FOR YOU. 


